
IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 

 
ASSESSOR HUDSON ANNOUNCES NEW GIS WEBSITE 

 

 

Brad Hudson, Stone County Assessor, is pleased to announce that the new 

updated version of Stone County’s GIS website is now available for public 

access. 

 

Citizen’s can now go to www.stoneco-mo.us/assessor.htm and, after clicking 

the “County Map” link, launch the new site. “In order to make this transition 

as smooth as possible we are giving users the option of using our older site 

as well as our newer one until the end of the year,” Mr. Hudson said. “On 

January 1
st
, 2013 our original site will be retired and the new, upgraded site 

will take its place.” Mr. Hudson added that the new site offers faster 

searches, a cleaner user experience, shareable drawings and dramatically 

improved printing. 

 

Those who may have questions about the new website are encouraged to 

contact the Stone County Assessor’s Office Mapping Department at (417) 

357-6145. 

http://www.stoneco-mo.us/assessor.htm

